
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Re.: Year 13 Easter Revision Sessions 

 

As we move closer to the final part of year 13, we would like to make sure your child has every 

opportunity to fulfil their potential, therefore we will be offering revision sessions during the 

coming Easter holidays. We only have five school weeks left before your child will start their 

GCSE exams, so it’s essential that your child attends these Easter revision sessions to give them 

that extra support. 

 

The half-term intervention sessions will run from April 2nd – April 11th, 2024. Please see the 

timetable below: 

 

 
All sessions have been planned to support your child’s preparations for their upcoming exams. 

Please encourage your child to attend a session for each qualification that they are taking. 

 

When attending these sessions students should enter the school through the Queen’s Drive 

entrance, 5 minutes before the start of the session, where staff will meet them, it is important that 

they are on time, to ensure that they can gain entry to the school site. They will, at the end of the 

session, be escorted off the site via the main office, this is from a safeguarding perspective to 

ensure all students have vacated the site. 

 

Thank you again for your continued support at this crucial time. If you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact me by emailing me at k.kimber@ahs.omegamat.co.uk 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Kimber  

Assistant Headteacher  

mailto:k.kimber@ahs.omegamat.co.uk


 

 
 


